



## John McCrae Secondary School

14

www.johnmccrae.ca

October 15, 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian:

On Wednesday November 6, 2019 all grade 9 students are invited to take part in *Take Our Kids to Work* day. Students across Canada will be given the opportunity to accompany a parent, relative or friend to work for this day.

This day is meant to foster in our young people an understanding of what it means to go to work. Parents, educators, business people and community leaders are committed to making this day a valuable learning experience.

Accompanying this letter is a **Parent Guide** that contains information about the day, and a consent form that must be signed by both the student and the parent/guardian and returned to a Link Crew Leader or period 1 teacher by **October 25.** Students should be given an orientation to their particular workplace, including information on emergency and safety procedures. Students should be supervised throughout the day. For additional information about how to provide a safe, educational workplace, go to thelearningpartnership.ca/TOKTW.

If you have any further questions please contact Karen Bellamy at (613) 823-0367 x 2021.

Sincerely,

Richard King Principal

